
 

MCTS makes service changes to routes four times a year (typically December, March, June, and September). There are many reasons why changes are made, e.g., road construction / long-term detours, new 
commercial developments, and in response to how people use MCTS. MCTS needs to be efficient with its resources and allocates them accordingly based on ridership trends and route productivity. Ultimately, we want 
to provide service that is reliable, efficient and focused on best serving our community. Previews of any new schedules and route maps will be available the week of November 22. Please note there will also be signage 
at affected bus stops with information for riders. 
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